
 

AYLSHAM BOARD OF TRADE HELIPORT FUNDRAISER 
The Aylsham Board of Trade, in conjunction with the Twin Lakes District Planning Commission, is helping  

to fundraise for the Heliport to be built beside the Nipawin Union Hospital for the STARS Ambulance 

 landing pad. 

 

The Heliport will benefit all patients needing emergency care or transfers to Saskatoon. 

 It can save 50 minutes of time by landing on the roof of the Jim Pattison Children's Hospital as opposed 

to the airport where ground transport is required. 

 

We are gratefully accepting donations on behalf of the Twin Lakes District Planning Commission and all 

donations will be presented at the Aylsham Board of Trade AGM on April 10th, 2024. 

The Aylsham Board of Trade will Match all contributions, to a set amount, to help benefit our Community  

and surrounding area. This is a project we really believe will benefit everyone. 

All donations will receive a tax-deductible receipt. 

 

We request that you mail or E-transfer any donations by April 5th-2024. 

You can mail a check payable to the Aylsham Board of Trade, Box 187, Aylsham SK, S0E0C0 with 

 HELIPAD DONATION in the memo or  E-transfer to gt.gray@gmail.com     

Please provide your name, address, and HELIPAD DONATION in the memo so your receipt can be mailed 
as it will auto deposit. 

 

Your donation towards this project is crucial and will help expedite the process of transferring critical  

patients from the Nipawin Hospital to larger trauma centers.   

Help Us Make This Happen 

 

Sincerely Yours 

Glen Gray, President 

Aylsham Board of Trade 

306-862-3028 


